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Reflections winners make school proud
The winners of

this year’s
Reflections contest
were recently cele-
brated. We congrate
the winners and
thank all those who
participated. 
Those who won

Awards of
Excellence will
compete at the
Council level.

Award of
Excellence 
Literature

Mahina Hafoka

Megan McEwan
Kianna Conrad
Seth James
Tyler Curtis

Visual Arts
Saige Ehat
Haylee Hamblin
Samantha Johnson
Trina Fix
Hailey Bohrer

Music
Allyson Peck
Caroline Whitehead
Maddie McEwan

Photography
Austin Harris
Evelyn Cox

Marley Christensen
Alayna Kirkham
Mckay Kimball 
3-Dimensional

Alia Rushton
Maddie Cardon
Aubree Wasden
Katelynn Nichols
Ethan Nicholson 

Film
Rhett Crandall
Jacob Willford

Dance
Ava Slaney
Karli Jessop
Cosette Jacobsen

Award of Merit
Visual Arts

Mila Smith
Ashley Boone
Breanna Duvall
Sydney Jones
Kailey Baker
Rhyan Green
Aly Duvall

Photography
Gwen Castagnetto
Olivia Johnston
Kyle Marchbanks
Blake Haynes
Adriana Austin
3-Dimensional

Ella Dunston
Sydney Sevy
Justin Rushton

Dawson Rogers
Dylan Nelson
Damen James

Literature
Brynlee Eastmond
Isaac Elwood
McKenzie
Winterton
Seth Lambert
Gage Blackwell

Music
Makayla Bell
Luke Cardon

Film
Cole Paul
Rylie Ehat
Sam MacArthur

Dance
Hayley Martin

Lehi City Family Week 
is Nov. 24-30 

See http://www.lehi-
ut.gov/discover/family-week
to check out the activities.

CCaalleennddaarr
*Nov. 25, Good Choice

Store.
*Nov. 24-30, Lehi City

Family Week, see
http://www.lehi-ut.gov/dis-
cover/family-week. 
*Dec. 4, PTA board meet-

ing, 9:30 a.m., conference
room, all are invited.
*Dec. 6, Dads and Donuts,

for last names S-Z.
*Dec. 12, Reflections

Council Awards Night, 6:30
p.m., at Snow Springs
Elementary. 

Nominate favorite teacher or volunteer for award
The PTA is looking for outstanding volunteers and educators to nomi-

nate for Utah PTA’s state awards.
If there is an educator or volunteer you think should be nominated,

please let us know by sending your suggestions to
lemonfam@yahoo.com. To win these awards, we will need personal
experiences. Please include a synopsis of what your experience has been
with that person and why you think they deserve to be Utah PTA’s
“Golden Apple Award” recipient. 

Watch for the next RADKids 
registration  in January.

   


